
Recreation Board Minutes!
November 7, 2016!!!!!

Present: Peg Doheny, Lily Powers, Marsha Phillips, Stephanie Machia, Brendan O'Shea, !
Lisa Perry!!
The meeting was brought to order at 5:30 after conducting the Fall clean up.!!
the previous month’s minutes were reviewed and accepted.!!
Ice: There are a few lights that aren't working. Doug should coordinate with St Onge to use the 
lift.  Look into replacing burned out lights with new LED bulbs.  Lily would like to sell some of the 
skates or trade them at Play it Again Sports for sizes that are needed.  There is also a need for 
sticks, pucks and nets.  There are many volunteers that are ready to help with set up and ice 
making, but we also need to pay someone for some of the coverage of the building hours.  
Marsha made a motion to pay $12/hour for an adult manager and minimum wage for 
attendant(s).   Peg seconded this and all voted in favor.  There was discussion also to have the 
building open fewer hours; weekends and right after school seem to be the most popular times.!!
Holiday Party:  money was requested by Amanda Starr for Building Bright Futures' holiday party.  
Lisa made a motion to donate $75 to Building Bright Futures for the holiday party.  Stephanie 
seconded it and all voted in favor. The board suggests more communication, with specifics for 
how the requested money will be spent, when money is requested in the future.!!
Montgomery Center For the Arts:  The Board discussed an inquiry about funding for a 
scholarship fund. It was decided that this was not under the umbrella of the rec department.!!
Budget: Stephanie will get the detailed report from the town clerk so we can go through the 
budget process at the next meeting.!!
Gordon Brebner's estate:   The process is in probate.  A suggestion was made to install a bocci 
court with some of the proceeds in Gordon's memory.!!!
The meeting was adjourned at 6:55.!!
Submitted by Lisa Perry!!!!


